
 
 
 

  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
To:      IF&S Section Members  
From:  Dan King  
Date:   October 25, 2024, meeting minutes  
 
Participating in the meeting at US Fire Pump:  
Dan King 
Rick Setzer 
Eddie Avila 
Jerald Ziller 
Chris Ferrara - US Fire Pump 
Ryan Narwoki - US Fire Pump 
Brad Williamson - US Fire Pump 
Connor Ferrara - US Fire Pump 
Richard (Dickie) Sullivan - US Fire Pump 
John Woulfe 
 

• Meeting come to order – 1008 hours EDT  
 

• Approval of August’s meeting minutes will be approved at the November meeting 
 

• Financial report: 
 $2300 total dues as of 08/31/2024 = $2,300  
 $4,818 total expense (FRI travel) as of 08/31/2024 
 $34,414 in net assets as of 08/31/2024 

 Eddie Avial - Approve 
 Josh Culp- Second 

 
• IF&S Section Fire Officer Development Program (ODP) 

 Dan King is still working with OSU 
 This will be a web-based class 
 Sponsors will be needed 

 
• 2025 FRI   

 The section discussing topics to present: 
 Non-Fluorinated foam – effects on the response community 
 Also, present at the IAFC Hazmat Conference in June 
 John will send Dan the Hazmat Conference Call for Presentation information 

 
• Industrial Section Conference 

 John will send the pre-meeting “topics to discuss” document that was put together by John Boyle, Director 
of the IAFC Conferences 

 Dan will set up a special meeting 
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• TEEX Industrial Fire School is scheduled for July 13-18 
 Will the section provide a class? 
 Discussion on having the section board meeting during that week. 

 
 Have a roundtable event with stakeholders? 

 
• Ron Kanterman, FDNY, will reach out to the section if he has any additional questions regarding the new LNG 

facility 
 

• The new 1910.156 regulation will have a hearing on November 12, 2024. Ken LaSala will keep us informed. 
 

• Dan will compose an article on Emergency Response Teams (ERT) for November’s Fire Engineering publication. A 
draft will be sent to the board for review. 
 

• The NFA has provided the section with an Industrial training component at this year’s National Training Weekend 
Program. 
 Dan will check on the length of class time, 8 or two 4-hour blocks 

 
• December’s section board meeting will be held at TEEX. 

 Need to discuss in creating a 3-year strategic plan 
 

• Meeting adjourned at 1111 hours EST. 
 Motion – Eddie Availa 
 Second – Dan King 


